
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 2021 

Term 2  

Mon-Thur Bookfair 

Wed June 2 Water Safety K, 3 & 6 

Fri June 4 Assembly 

Fri June 18 Assembly 

Fri   June 25 Last day of Term 2 

Tues July 12 Term 3 - Students 
Return 

 

 

2022 Enrolments - currently accepting 
local enrolments. Please contact the 
school office. 
 

Updates and Events 
School Stream App,  

Facebook,  
and School Website. 

 
Contact the school via the school 

email address or by phoning 
49 731435 or 49731533 

 
Email:  
morisset-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
Website: 
www.morisset-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 
Vacation Care - Do you, or 
anyone you know with children 
aged between 5 and 12, need 
Vacation Care for the end of term 
2? We are now accepting 
enrolment applications. Child Care 
Subsidy is available to partially 
cover fees. Further information will 
be available by emailing 
morisset.oosh@calm.org.au or to 
enrol follow this link https://
app.kidsoft.com.au/p/
MorissetOOSHVC/find-a-place  

Afternoon Pick Up - In the 
afternoon students move to designated 
areas avoiding congestion and 
remaining safe.  

Please collect your child from the 
correct Gate. If there is a change of 
plans for afternoon pick up please ring 
the office prior to 2pm to enable us to 
get a message to your child. 

Gate 2 - Kiss and Ride / office gate  

Gate 3 - Parent Pickup, Walking and 
Crossing  

Gate 5 - Bus 

TERM 2 Week 7 June 2, 2021 

Reconciliation Week - Learning @ Morisset 
Thank you to everyone who participated in our Reconciliation Week  
Learning @ Morisset yesterday. More than 50 parents and carers attended an 
introductory session in the hall before moving to classrooms to participate in 
reconciliation themed activities.  
We welcomed a number of special guests from our local Itji-Marru Aboriginal 
Education Consultative Group (AECG); Cecilia Enoch, Vice-president and 
Chaplain at Morisset PS, Selena Archibald, Secretary and Aboriginal Education 
Officer at Morisset High School, Rodney Groves, Treasurer and Assistant 
Principal here at Morisset PS. Steven Adams, President of the Itji-Marru AECG 
sent his apologies. 
The NSW Department of Education values an ongoing partnership with the 
NSW Aboriginal Education Consultative Group and is committed to continuing 
to strengthen this relationship. Parents watched a video outlining the renewed 
partnership agreement which focuses on a strength-based approach and has 
been developed collaboratively. 
The focus for the agreement is Walking Together, Working Together. We have 
begun applying this agreement in the development of our current 4-year plan. 
This partnership agreement is ongoing until 2030. We will see the 
implementation of 2 more school plans in this time. As you can appreciate, the 
outcomes of this agreement are a work in progress. As this is a state-wide 
agreement, all schools need to consult and collaborate with their local 
community groups in formulating school plans, outcomes for students and 
increased community engagement. The emphasis is on local context. 
For more information and to watch the video, use the following link 
https://www.aecg.nsw.edu.au/about/partnership-agreement/ 
 
Book Fair 
Our first Book Fair for 2021 is open this week and will conclude on Thursday 
June 3, it will be held in our newly refurbished library.  Open from 8:30am until 
9:00am and 3:00pm until 3:30pm. Come and support our school.  
 
Afternoon Pick Up - Safety Message 
While waiting for your child at Gate 3 (Walking Gate) please stand to the side of 
the ramp to allow our students to cross safely at our crossing. 
Thank you for keeping our students safe. 
 
Attendance Poster - Winter  
If your child is absent for more than 2 days, a medical certificate is required to 
explained their absences. 
 
National Flags 
We are looking to do another order for metal flags to be included in the outdoor 
learning area. If you have a flag that you would like to see included, please 
email the school and include the country in the subject line.   
 
Mrs Warham  
Principal 

    morisset-p.schools.nsw.gov.au  app facebook 



 

 



 

 

 
 
Knockout Soccer    
Our girls were valiant in defeat against Wyee Primary School. They enjoyed their game and were good 
sports.  Well done Soccer girls for representing Morisset Primary School. 
 
    
Cross Country—Regional Representative  
Hazel had to run  her race twice,  after the girls all ran in the wrong direction  and they had to have a re-run.  
Hazel ran well and should be proud of herself.  Thanks for representing our school and our Zone. 

REPRESENTATIVE SPORT 

UPDATE ON OUR BREAD BAG COLLECTION / RECYCLE EXERCISE 

Go Team Morisset PS  -  We have managed to send away 3 boxes so far—that equals 15 kg of soft 

plastic not going into landfill  as waste. 

**  Two boxes to go before the closing date of June 26.  **                     

We hope to finalise our boxes around June 20 to allow for postage time. 

**  Keep collecting bags & tags and send them in. 

 

**  Thanks for your enthusiasm and making this exercise worthwhile! 

PMI CC STAR MISSION UPDATE  
 

Our incredible Keyboard and Guitar students have impressed 
again this week with their STAR MISSION completions.  As 
our students progress through their learning, they reach cer-
tain milestones and earn their corresponding colored wrist-
band. Our students love to finish their Star Missions and show 
off their new wristband! 

 
Congratulations to our Term 2, Week 5 & 6 completions: 
 
⭐  Theodore Beirne - Keyboard -   ORANGE   
    Junior Instrumentalist 
⭐  Cassandra Page - Keyboard -  ORANGE   
 Junior Instrumentalist 
⭐  Bentley Donald - Guitar - ORANGE                 
  Junior Instrumentalist 

 
 

PMICentralCoast.com.au 
facebook.com/

PMICentralCoast 

0411 758 285 

ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

Well done to all the students, staff and parents who attended our annual Athletics Carnival.  It was a big day for 

everyone, and a new experience for some of our younger students.  Judging by smiles all round everyone en-

joyed themselves and achieved some amazing results.  The students are to be commended on their good 

sportsmanship and behaviour.   

House Captains—”You did a great job keeping the enthusiasm going for your teams”. 

With a few more results to come in for some events, the points can be tallied for an overall “HOUSE WIN” ! 

Times and distances will be checked  for Zone representatives (age 8 an up) who will be notified soon. 



 

 



 

 



 

 

CANTEEN VOLUNTEER TIMES:                                                                                                              

WEDNESDAYS – Canteen is open only for morning and lunch, no recess.  

At least one volunteer should be at school at 8am to get the ovens going and open up; but all volunteers should be 

there by 8:30am preferably, to take orders, serve breakfasts and start lunch preparaƟon, which will conƟnue unƟl the 

lunch baskets are all completed by 10:50am. Lunch bell is at 11am and counter service will start shortly aŌer that.  

Lunch finishes at 11:50am; service should stop 5 minutes prior to that (with no large ice creams being sold for the last 

10 minutes), and the shuƩers brought down – then there will be some preparaƟon of frozen stock,    such as yoghurt 

bites and mini juicy cups, followed by clean up, including the floor. Money also needs to be counted and bagged. 

Mostly, everything should be done by 12:30pm.  

TL:DR – maximum volunteer me required:   8am – 12:30pm  

 

FRIDAY morning and lunch is much the same as on Wednesday, except that the clean‐up is much less and the money 

doesn’t get counted at this stage, so people should be able to get away by 12:20pm.  

TL:DR – maximum volunteer me required: 8am – 12:20pm  

 

FRIDAY RECESS – the recess bell goes at 1:50pm, and ends at 2:15pm – so someone needs to come in at 1:30pm to 

open up and start geƫng everything ready to go. Again, service should stop 5 minutes prior to the bell and the 

shuƩers brought down. Clean up, frozen stock preparaƟon and money counƟng will take place at this point and 

should all be done by 2:45pm, but by then it’s nearly end of school anyway.  

TL:DR – maximum volunteer me required: 1:30pm – 2:45pm  

 

 

 

CANTEEN VOLUNTEER FORM for 2021:  

Name……………………………………………………………………………… Contact phone ……………………………………  

Availability:  Wednesday     Friday morning  Friday aŌernoon   (Please circle all that apply)  

How oŌen would you be able to help out?  

Every fortnight     Once a month     Once a term  

Other (please state)  

    ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….  

Please return this form to the Office, who will pass it on to the P&C Canteen team,  

or call Amanda Finucane on 0414 270 885  

THANK YOU! �  

 

 

 


